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Bill Almquist <bill.almquist@cityofsalida.com>

Peter Mossman 

Elizabeth Little <etandpol88@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 18, 2021 at 7:29 AM
To: bill.almquist@cityofsalida.com

Mr Almquist,

I live at 805 G St and have no objections to Peter Mossman conducting his home business, Mr. Beauty Skincare, from his home at 747 G St.  I would prefer that he does not place
signage in front of his residence.   

Elizabeth Little 
337-256-2418
--  

Elizabeth Little

Sent from my new email address - etandpol88@gmail.com
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